
 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

 Contract Number: CNR048  

 Project:  Interstate 24, Bridge Replacement over Spring Street and Oldham 

Street  

 Date:   

 Question:   

 

 

 

 

 

 TDOT Response:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

* Please email questions to Jamie Fitzpatrick at Jamie.Fitzpatrick@tn.gov.   

1. REF: Drawings BR-122-54B, BR-122-55B, BR-122-56B, BR-122-57B 

        Please provide missing information from Oldham Street Bents 1,2,3,4 : 

i. Pile-cap thickness 

ii. Pile embedment 

iii. Pile locations 

iv. Please provide missing section D-D on Drawing BR-122-55B. 

2. Please provide missing information BR-122-24 End View section - Pile embedment 

3. Please provide H-pile installation records from Spring Street and Oldham Street bridges due to 

lack of boring logs at the proposed pile-cap locations.  

2/13/2017    

1. A plan revision will be issued with these dimensions. 

2. Pile embedment is 12 inches. 

3. H-pile installation records for the existing bridges will be provided if available. 
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